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Mr. President,
Poland would like to thank the delegation of Kazakhstan for the national report and for its participation in the UPR process. We welcome Kazakhstan’s efforts to meet the recommendations accepted by the government in the previous cycle of UPR. 
Poland would like to recommend Kazakhstan to:

· Take further steps towards increased protection of rights of children and persons with disabilities;
· Undertake necessary measures to ensure full enjoyment by individuals of fundamental freedoms, including freedom of peaceful assembly and association; 
· Devote all efforts to clarify persistent allegations concerning torture and ill-treatment of detained persons;
· Continue its involvement in promotion of interfaith dialogue and upholding respect for freedom of religion or belief.

In closing, we commend Kazakhstan for the steps undertaken to strengthen the protection and respect for human rights. In this context we welcome the ratification by Kazakhstan of the CRPD in 2015 as well as the establishment of the institution of the Ombudsperson on the Rights of the Child one year later. We also appreciate the activity of Kazakhstan aiming to promote the interfaith dialogue being a key factor for strengthening freedom of religion or belief. 

Thank you for your attention.

